
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children in Narnia Class (Yrs 2/3/4) have been invited to take part in a Sports Hall 
Athletics event on Thursday 6th February 2025 at Harraby 3G. 
 
They will travel there by self-drive minibus, accompanied by Mrs Francis and Miss 
Little. Leaving school at 12:15 p.m. and returning in time for the end of the school 
day.  
 
The children will have an early packed lunch on this day. If you wish school to 
provide a packed lunch, this must be ordered by Monday 27th January 2025, at the 
latest. 
 
The children will be representing our school and therefore will need their full School 
P.E. kit in school on this day including sports trainers and a water bottle. They will 
change into this before we travel. 
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 

 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

20th January 2025 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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